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Karen Olson

From: Kearns Construction <jkearns@kearnsconstruction.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 4:35 PM

To: Karen Olson

Subject: RE: ITB #17-019 REBID: Half Shell Raw Bar Seawall Repair

Karen: 

 

I agree with your math. 

 

I will send you an amended list of five similar projects. 

 

Best regards, 

 

John Kearns 

Kearns Construction Comany  

 

From: Karen Olson [mailto:kolson@cityofkeywest-fl.gov]  

Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 3:57 PM 

To: Kearns Construction 

Cc: Cheri Smith; Doug Bradshaw 

Subject: ITB #17-019 REBID: Half Shell Raw Bar Seawall Repair 

 

John – 

 

In reviewing your proposal I found that bid schedule line item #1 ($44,000) is in excess of the allowed 10%.  My 

calculation is as follows: 

Line items 2 -7 = $404,400 construction cost x 10% = $40,440 max. allowed.  Do you agree with my calculation?  If so we 

will correct your 

bid price from $448,400 to $444,840. 

 

Also, reviewing your experience I am finding it difficult to find 5 current, similar projects.  Please provide this 

information. 

 

Thanks 

 

Karen Olson 

Deputy Director 

Port and Marine Services 

305-809-3803 (O) 

305-293-6438 (F) 

 


